
 

 

OCEANSIDE SENIOR ANGLERS    
Fish Tales       May 2023 

Editor     Leslie Ruble 
  

Hello fellow Members, 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, May 2, at 9:00 AM, at the Oceanside El Corazon Senior Center. 

The address: is 3302 Senior Center Drive, Oceanside, CA.  If you can’t make the meeting in person, 

we are still on Zoom.  Click the blue Zoom link below. If this does not work, then you will need to 

copy and paste to your browser. You may want to try logging on now and getting the information set 

on your computer. Please make sure that your room has light so that we can see you on the screen. 

You should join the meeting with “Audio” and “Video”.   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3172475791?pwd=aXAzM1o2MFB0THJveGFONlA5TTBvdz09   Meeti

ng ID: 317 247 5791 Passcode: 1vpC6m 

 

Sandra has our club signed up for the Oceanside Independence Parade.  It is scheduled to be held on 

Saturday, June 24, 2023. Please get in contact with Sandra to offer her your help and support. You 

may call her at (760) 419-0714. Thank you, Sandra! 

 

Our last picnic, the Mexican Fiesta, was a success. I would like to say thank you to Kelly Kissinger 

for picking up and returning the gear, as well as picking up our fresh tortillas. A big Thank you goes 

out to Marc Richardson for the prep work; our cooks: John Riel, Frank Moton, Dennis Jung, Tom 

Fukuhara, and Kelly; Susan Morse for greeting and checking in everyone; and all those that helped 

clean up. This was the largest attendance in a very long time with a count of 39 attendees. The 

weather was fair, the food was very good, and the camaraderie was great. If you were not able to 

attend, we hope to see you at the next one. 

 

Marc Richardson has informed us that we will need more members to participate in the chili cook-off 

or the event will be canceled. Make sure you sign up and pay at the upcoming meeting. We will need 

to pay for our social events at the time you signing up. 

 

Tight Lines 

Jim Mauritz 

President 

(760) 450-7060 

jmauritz6@gmail.com 
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HEAD CHARTER MASTER’S REPORT 

 

Hello fellow Anglers,  

The weather has won again. April’s charter has been canceled due to the weather.  We have had 4 

cancelled trips in as many months.  

Our May Charter is filled and waiting to go. As of right now, the weather is looking very nice. 

 Due to lack of club participation, we will be cancelling the August 3rd Voyager Charter. There are 

contracts that I have to follow in order to insure that the club doesn’t loose money.  Last minute sign-

ups are not an option. 

To sign up for a particular charter(s), locate the Charter Masters name and phone number on the 

schedule and call to get signed up!   

 Just a reminder:  Each charter is to be paid for with a separate check.  “One check – one charter”.    

If you would like to be Head Charter Master next year, or know someone who is qualified, please 

make sure you speak with Kelly Kissinger or Chris Bentley. 

We will need someone to step up as the Assistant Head Charter Master for next year. Please call me 

if you are interested. 

If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, especially for the coming year, please feel free 

to call or e-mail me any time.  

Tight Lines & Sharp Hooks 

Jim Mauritz 

Head Charter Master 

760-450-7060  

Jmauritz6@gmail.com 
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May Guest Speaker 
May 2nd guest speaker is Paul Berinson from Berinson Fishing Tackle Co. Paul started his company 

in 1999. He’s been featured in the Escondido Times. Paul is a professional tackle collector and is a 

20-year member of the Old Reel Collector’s Association (ORCA).  

 

 
 

Foundation Report 
 

Hello all, 
I hope everyone is doing well and getting ready for a summer of fun & fishing. I want to give 
a very heartfelt thank you to all that purchased tickets for the beautiful rod Dano built for 
Anglers for Scouts. Your generosity raised $240.00 for the program.  
 
Reminder: now is a perfect time for securing your Foundation memberships. This is only 
$5.00 and will enable you to help crew on all our Scout, Kids, Military trips, and help on the 
Boy Scout trips planned by Dano Ontiveros for the Scouts summer program on Fiesta 
Island. All these programs need our help on their fishing trips.  This is an excellent way to 
be of service and at the end of the day feel very positive about those that serve our country 
and the young people in our community. 
 
All the best to all, 
Kelly 

 
 



 

 

Social Events 

 

The next Picnic social event: 

Chilli Cookoff 

Tuesday, May 16th 11 am till 1 pm 

Location MLK park, Oceanside 

Lunch served at 12 noon 

We are looking for Contestants for the Cilli Cookoff.   

No BBQ lunch fee for Chili Cookoff participants.  

Cost is members pre signed up $8  

Late sign ups, walk ups & guest are $10 

 
The next Fishing social event:        

 Friday, May 19th Surf Fishing at Carlsbad State Beach near the Volleyball Courts. 

Maps will be at the next meeting 

 

                                    

Marc Richardson 
Social Director 
760-519-2684 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

Membership News     

Please welcome our newest members: 
Jim Schultz Luis Navarro 

Tim Varner Gary Wolf 
James Chapman 

May Birthdays: 
 
David Adler  John DeWitt  Michael Pettaway 

Lawrence Aiken  Kae Gernadt  Art Ramirez 

Victor Balaker  Sandy Heit  John Reil 

Chris Bentley  Jeannine Jenkins  Chris Robb 

Thomas (Bo) Bolender  Thomas Johnston  Robert Scott 

Perry Boyd  Peter (Pete) Kehrli  Ysela Sharp 

Steve Crye  John Kellogg  Lynn Sharp 

Maryann Cryer  William K. Martin  Jock Stormont 

  Linda Mueller  Greg Thompson 
 

    
     

Michael Pettaway 

Art Ramirez 

John Reil 

Chris Robb 

Robert Scott 

Ysela Sharp 

Lynn Sharp 

Jock Stormont 

Greg Thompson 
 

    

     
     

May Anniversaries     
     

 Paul & Agnes Berinson    

Steve & Alexandra Ford 

Christopher & Cynthia 

John & JoAnn Lopez 

Daniel & Maria Ontiveros 
 

    

Allan & Chris Robb 

Robert & Missy Scott 

Patrick & Christine Smith 

Ted Staplin & Judy Holiday 

Paul & Linda Jones 

Kevin Lord & Catherine Gonzales 
 

    

 



 

 

Please Support a Club Sponsor 
 

 
 

 
Berinson Fishing Tackle Company started in 1999. We have a track record of over 20 years of excellent service and fine quality products to serve 

the fishing community. 

Our company specializes in custom rods and reels, the largest selection of hard-to-find Penn, Accurate and Newell reel parts and a huge 

selection of pre-owned fishing equipment 

including rods, reels, terminal tackle, lures, tackle boxes and tackle bags. We also carry a very large selection of vintage collectible fishing rods 

and reels dating back to the 1930s. 

Website Address: berinsontackle.com 

Phone Number: (951)259-2937 

Email Address: info@berinsontackle.com 

10% OFF TO OCEANSIDE SENIOR ANGLERS CLUB MEMBERS 
 

http://berinsontackle.com/
mailto:info@berinsontackle.com


 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

    Leslie Ruble 

   36960 Ranch House St. 

   Murrieta, CA 92563 


